
  

 

 
 
Dear Property Owner,  
 
Have your say on the Morayfield Neighbourhood Plan 
 
Moreton Bay Regional Council has recently commenced a new neighbourhood 
planning project, the Morayfield Neighbourhood Plan.  The project investigation area 
includes parts of Caboolture South, Morayfield and Upper Caboolture.  The area 
excludes the Caboolture West and Morayfield South growth areas which are being 
addressed through separate planning processes.  
 
In developing a Neighbourhood Plan for the area, Council is aiming to better guide 
growth and development while considering the things that make this neighbourhood 
unique. 

 
To help build our understanding of the area, we invite everyone who lives, works and 

visits the area to share their thoughts with us between Tuesday 19 April and Tuesday 

24 May 2022. Please find enclosed a newsletter with more information about how you 

can get involved and have your say to inform the neighbourhood plan and an overview 

of infrastructure projects Council has planned in the area. 
 
We look forward to receiving your input.  If you have any questions or would like to 
discuss any aspect of the project further, please contact the Neighbourhood Planning 
Team on (07) 3205 0555 or neighbourhoodplanning@moretonbay.qld.gov.au.  
Alternatively, further information about the project is available at 
https://yoursay.moretonbay.qld.gov.au/neighbourhood-planning-morayfield  
 
Yours sincerely
 

 
David Hood  
Manager  
Strategic Planning and Place Making 
 
 
Enc Morayfield Neighbourhood Plan Newsletter 
 Overview of planned infrastructure projects in Morayfield 

 

  

  

Phone: (07) 3205 0555 

Our Ref: 63802084; 63832102 

Date: 19 April 2022 

 
Customer name 
1st address line 
2nd address line 
3rd address line 
SUBURB  STATE  POSTCODE 

 

mailto:neighbourhoodplanning@moretonbay.qld.gov.au
https://yoursay.moretonbay.qld.gov.au/neighbourhood-planning-morayfield

